BRUCE KING
GOVERNOR

STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
July 28, 1992 POST OFFICE BOX 1980
HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980
(505) 393-6161

Yates Petroleum Corporation
105 South 4th Street
Artesia, NM 88210

Attn: Juanita Goodlett
RE: Proposed Recompletion
Moonrise State Unit #1

Unit M, Sec. 27, T18S, R36E

Gentlemen:

In November 1991, we approved your proposed recompletion of the above-
referenced well from the Arkansas Junction Queen Gas to the Delaware
formation. So far no reports have been received indicating this work
has been done.

Please file completion reports, or a sundry notice indicating status
and future plans for this well.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I
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